
85.12.31

 GREEN CROSS(R)

POTATO DUST

DOMESTIC 

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

GUARANTEE:  CARBARYL 5% 

ZINEB 3.9% 

REG. NO.: 9099 P.C.P. ACT 

NET WEIGHT: 2KG 

GREEN CROSS 
DIVISION OF CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD. 

6860 CENTURY AVENUE 
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO  L5N 2W5 

DIRECTIONS:

Apply a light even covering on both the upper and lower leaf 
surfaces.  Use 400-700 grams per 100 m 2.

POTATOES

Controls Early and Late Blight, Colorado Potato Beetles, Potato 
Flea Beetle, Leafhoppers.  Apply light even dusting on upper and
lower leaf surfaces.  Start applications when plants are 
13-20 cm high.  Repeat as necessary at 7-10 day intervals.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

Harmful if swallowed or inhaled.  Do not inhale dust.  If 



swallowed, call doctor or hospital immediately.  Wash thoroughly
after handling.  Change contaminated clothing daily.  Avoid
contaminating feed, feed troughs, and water  receptacles.  Do not
apply within 7 days of harvest.  Toxic to  bees.  Store in a
cool, dry, ventilated place, away from feeds and foods.  Keep
away from heat, fire, and sparks.  Do not allow product to become
wet or overheated during storage.  If allowed to become wet or
overheated in storage, chemical changes may occur which will
impair fungicidal effectiveness, and may also generate flammable
vapors.  Dispose of empty container with household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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